
FEDERAL WORKS AGENCY
WORK PROJECTS ADMINISTRATION

E. J. GRIFFITH
State Administrator

OREGON

427 S. W. 11th Avenue
Portland, Oregon
September 15, 1941

Miss Nell A. Unger 
Library Association of Portland 
801 S. W. 10th Avenue
Portland, Oregon

Dear Miss Unger; Re: Oregon Writers’ Project 
O.P. 165-1-94-28; W.P. 3387 CSP 
Soldiers of_the Air, Series

Enclosed you will find copies of the 
radio programs for Soldiers of the Air, Series $1,"'"' 
which the Oregon Winters*’ Project prepared for the 
U. S. Army Recruiting Service. We are sorry not to 
be able to send you the usual two copies of each but 
the supply is exhausted.

Series $2 is now being written and broad­
cast, and as soon as it is completed, we shall mail 
you a set.

Very truly yours,

Gladys M. Everett, Director
Division of Community Service Programs

State "Supervisor
Oregon Writers’ Project

enc

LIBRARY ASSOCIATION OF PORTLAND, ORE.



FEDERAL WORKS AGENCY
WORK PROJECTS ADMINISTRATION

OREGON

E. J. GRIFFITH
State Administrator

427 S. W. 11th Avenue
Portland, Oregon
December 3, 1941

File

XI-3354

Miss Nell A. Unger
Library Association of Portland
801 S. W. 10th Avenue
Portland, Oregon

Dear Miss Unger: Re: Oregon Writers* Project
O.P. 165-1-94-28; W.P. 3387 CSP
Soldiers of the Air, Series y2

Enclosed you will find 13 scripts which constitute
the second series of radio programs sponsored by the U. S. 
Army Recruiting Service and written by the Oregon Writers’ 
Project. These programs have been currently produced over 
Radio Station KOIN by the Portland Civic Theatre.

It is planned to continue the series, and if this
plan is carried on, we shall mail you the third series 
later.

Very truly yours,

Gladys M. Everett, Director
Division of Community Service Programs

enc

T. J. Edmonds, State Supervisor 
Oregon Writers’ Project


